
Chair , and members of the committee. I’m here to oppose hb 2379. The timber industry has been hit hard recently with devastating 
wildfires and the world is in an extreme pandemic situation. . Now is not the time to raise taxes on timber industry businesses who 
are already struggling .
Vote no hb 2379 and let rural Oregon continue to survive and manage healthy forests.( which sequester huge amounts of carbon).
Thank you for your time ,Matthew Parker


